
 

Year 5S Newsletter 
Summer Term 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
Welcome back for Summer Term! It 
has been so lovely to see the 
children eager to start the Summer 
Term with enthusiasm. The children 
are enjoying the sunshine and fresh 
air during the warmer months. 5S 
have made a fantastic start to the 
term and are working hard and are 
ensuring that they are in school for 
8:40.  
Thank you to parents and carer’s for 
coming to Opening Evening. It was 
lovely to discuss the fantastic 
progress your child is making in year 
5. I look forward to seeing the 
children continue to make progress 
ready for year 6! 
There are plenty of exciting 
enrichment opportunities and 
rewards for their outstanding efforts 
in school and at home.  
Follow us on Twitter @WelbeckPS to 
see all the exciting learning we get 
up to this term.  
 
Thank you for your continued 
support!                                     

Miss Shaabdi  

HOMEWORK 
Maths and reading comprehension 
homework will be given out every 
Monday to be handed in on the 
following Friday.  
Spellings will be stuck into diaries on 
Monday to be learned over the week 
and tested on Friday morning. 
Homework club is running every 
Thursday Please ensure your child’s 
attendance if they are invited. 

 
Your child should be reading at home 
at least 4 times every week. We will be 

checking diaries for this every 
Monday.  

 
Coming up this term   

23rd June – Belvoir Cricket and 
Countryside Day.  

Sports Day and Welbeck’s 
Wimbledon- Towards the end of term.   

UKS2 Production- Year 5’s will be 
joining Year 6’s for the end of year 

production. Children will be 
auditioning for roles, rehearing and 

preforming in a production at the end 
of the term! Information on how to 
buy tickets will be shared at a later 

date   

HEALTHY LIFESTYLES 
Technology can be great for supporting 
children’s learning and enjoying some 
free time, but please monitor use very 

closely to keep your child safe. Switching 
off screens one hour before bed will aid 
good sleep, and a bedtime of no later 

than 8:30pm is recommended.  

PE  
Monday- Belvoir Cricket Sessions   

Tuesday- PE 
 

Clubs  
Tuesday- Multi-sports  

 Our main topic this half term is:  
Earth Matters  

In this geography topic, we will learn all 
about biomes and ecosystems, as well 
as climate change and what we can 
do to help care for our planet.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
In English, we will be practising our 
oracy skills by planning and presenting 
speeches and presentations.  
This term we will be continuing to read 
our class read book, ‘Wonder’ by R. J. 
Palacio.  

This terms topic: -  

Earth Matters  
Summer 2- New beginnings  


